NUECES CANYON



Consolidated Independent School District

"The Pride of Nueces Canyon"

P. O. Box 118 200 Taylor Street #1 Panther Circle Barksdale, Texas 78828 (830) 234-3514 Phone (830) 234-3435 Fax

Dear Nueces Canyon Community and NCCISD Staff

NCCISD has been notified today that three staff members have come in contact with someone with symptoms of COVID-19 and therefore have been tested. Beginning today, the staff members are quarantined at home and will not return to any NCCISD buildings until we receive more information. The employees were not around any students during their summer employment. We currently know of NO POSITIVE COVID-19 CASES.

Every building in the district was deeply sanitized today and the school is closed this week, June 29 through at least July 5.

We urge everyone in our entire Nueces Canyon community to monitor your health, follow the CDC guidelines regarding COVID-19 and contact your physician if you develop any symptoms.

NCCISD is continuing to monitor this situation and will provide additional information as appropriate. We take this situation very seriously and will do everything we can to protect our entire Nueces Canyon community.

Respectfully

Kristi Powers Superintendent Nueces Canyon CISD